

Barford Road
St Neots
PE19 2SH
01480 374748
www.ernulf.cambs.sch.uk
enquiries@ernulf.cambs.sch.uk

Acting Headteacher: Di Beddow MA, FRSA

04 November 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Ernulf Academy Annual Production**

## 'Shakespeare Festival 2015'

Students of the Academy have been busy in rehearsal for this year's Autumn Shakespeare Festival.

The performance will host abridged versions of 'Midsummer Night's Dream' and 'Twelfth Night'. However, both pieces are being brought firmly into the modern day with Punk Fairies and American High School cheerleading! So those of you who thought Shakespeare is old and out dated think again!

Performances will be staged on Wednesday 9 and Thursday 10 December at 7pm in D2. There will be no charge for tickets again this year. However, seating is limited, so please ensure that you complete the form below and return it to the Admin Office by Monday 7 December to secure your seats.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy. We hope you will come and join us to support those students involved and enjoy a wonderful production.

Yours faithfully





